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In about a month or so, you’ll be noticing lots of improvements going on… 
 

We’ll be adding 2 additional picnic tables in the park for everyone’s enjoyment.  These will be similar to the old ones 

you may remember (plastisol coated steel) except square and in a color to blend with the existing concrete.  This way folks 

who have felt the concrete is either too hot or too cold or stays wet too long or are kind of tight for a ‘larger’ person will 

have a choice and hopefully there will be enough for no waiting.  .   
 

The park turf will be de-thatched and bare areas prepared and re-seeded, fertilized and an attempt made to get rid of the 

weeds.  This will necessitate running the sprinklers during daytime hours until the new seed takes hold (please stay off of 

those areas), but will return to after midnight as soon as possible.   We’re also replacing a dead tree and adding a new one 

for shading one of the new tables.  There will also be repair of the West park wall which is cracked and some work at both 

entrances, including replacing the old overgrown cacti with colorful and rare Santa Rita variety. 
 

Thanks to John Burley for the new doggie waste bag dispenser at the park; and to Wilbur Beemer and Mike Yoquelet 

for volunteering to install the new tables (if interested in helping – a pickup truck volunteer would save local delivery charge 

from I-10 & Ruthrauff; or to just lend a hand – please let Heather at LMR know 742-5674 or hplunkett@lmri.org). 
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